
Dogs 

 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie Mccormack 

Sent 17 Sep 2021 08:00 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we are sure many of you are aware, dogs are not allowed to enter our 

school site. Of course, many children like dogs, however we do have 

children who are a bit frightened therefore we ask that dogs do not enter 

the school site at any time. We appreciate this will mean some parents 

will need to wait outside the school premises; we ask that all dog 

owners ensure they are not blocking the gates as we have many parents, 

children and pushchairs needing to enter the school site.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs McCormack :0) 

 


